
City of Lauderhill 
 

 
 

January 13, 2022 
 

Broward Days  
Public Notice 

 
 

Notice is herewith given to all interested parties that members of the City of Lauderhill 
City Commission will meet with senators and representatives of the Florida  
Legislature in Tallahassee, Florida as part of The Broward Days event to discuss 
matters of interest to the residents of the City of Lauderhill. 
  
Meetings will take place on January 18, 2022 and January 19, 2022. 
 
For further detailed information, please contact the City of Lauderhill City Clerk’s office at 
(954) 730-3010. 
 
 

Andrea M. Anderson 
City Clerk 

954-730-3010 


